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What’s inside----- 

1. Shoots 

2. Meetings 

3. Nickle’s Worth 

 

JULY SHOOT 

    The July shoot will be 

on Saturday July 6, 2013. 

Sign ups are at 8:00 AM 

and shooting starting at 

9:00 AM. 

 What better way to 

celebrate the Fourth of July 

weekend than to come out 

and make a lot of noise 

without getting into 

trouble. This is also a good  

time to get limbered up for 

the Sagebrush Rebellion. 

 

Sagebrush Rebellion 

If you haven’t made plans 

to attend the 2013 

Rebellion, now is the time 

to do so. Get your 

applications in as soon as 

possible, as after July 15 

the price increases $5.00 

per shooter. 

 It is our goal to make each 

Sagebrush Rebellion better 

than the year before. We’ll 

have some new targets and 

of course new and 

challenging stages. 
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Sierra Sportsman 

Meeting 

 The next meeting for the 

Sierra Sportsmen will be 

on Monday July 8, 2013. 

Start time is 7:00 PM at 

the Pizza Factory in 

Susanville, Ca. 

 

Lassen Regulators 

Meeting 

 The Regulators will be 

meeting on July 19, 2013 

at the Janesville Pizza 

Factory. The meeting will 

start at 7:00 PM. The final 

details of the Rebellion 

will be ironed out 

hopefully. We will be 

having a work day to get 

ready for the Sagebrush 

Rebellion on Saturday July 

27. We will be starting 

around 8:00 AM so we can 

get done before it gets to 

hot.  

 

nickle’s worth 

  Having come from 

shooting with the Shasta 

Regulators at their annual 

and talking with all the 

good folks up there, brings 

to mind some of the 

problems facing CAS. 

 First- none of us is getting 

any younger. How do we  
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get the younger people 

involved to take over from 

us? 

 Second--The cost of our 

sport. The prices of ammo 

and components are getting 

higher every day when you 

can find the stuff.  

 Third--The laws and 

regulations designed to 

stop us from participating 

in our sport. 

 I surely don’t have any 

answers on how to fix any 

of these problems, 

especially here in 

California. All I can say 

tho, is to not give up and 

say that it hopeless. For if 

we do then THEY have 

won and we don’t want 

that. 

 Why do we put on annual 

matches? There lots of 

reasons why. One reason is 

to have people come that 

we haven’t seen in awhile 

and get together and have a 

good time. Another reason 

is to have a higher level of 

competition than our 

monthly matches. It is not 

about how many people 

show up, but the getting 

together for a good time. 

We’ll be putting on our 

annual match even if only 

one person shows up. Keep 

your powder dry. 
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